
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #12-2-2018 

Date: 12/13/2018 

Subject: Reminder: 2019 Membership Drive 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We are almost down to two weeks left in this year's 
Membership Drive and we have several members, including 
one Board Member who has not paid their membership 
renewal. If you are not going to renew, please give me an email 
or call so I will not bother you. As all of you know the Base 
cannot survive by dues alone, we must have donations. Every 
little bit counts. I know some of you rely on a fixed income, but 
I am sure if you dig into your pockets, you can find something 
to donate. 
  

Jim Andrews, Membership Chairman 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  


